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Mrudul,
I wanted to provide some formal feedback on Chris’ engagement at The Grommet.  Below are a few
details on the engagement; however, I would encourage you to reach out for any further details. 

Chris has led efforts to document existing landscape and define future state requirements during a
complicated discover period to update The Grommet’s marketplace. I mention complicated because
we have multiple high- level stakeholders across two major companies, but we have no stakeholders
to help define requirements or truly envision the detailed future of their requirements. 

He has:
Outlined initial discover plan
Organized and led all requirement sessions 
Documented current state 
Outline future stare processes 
Defined future state requirements 
Onboarded technical team and offshore functional support 
Participated in steering committee meetings 
Created thorough weekly updates to share during steering committee 

His leadership and attention to detail have made this engagement run well. I am very thankful to
have him as part of the team. 

Thanks!
Steph 
479-236-1243
Sr Director Consulting 


